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I n s i d e  I n f o r m a t i o n  
 
 

Martin Novak will become a new member of CEZ Board of Directors 
 
 

CEZ Supervisory Board has today elected Mr. Martin Novak, CFO of the company a sixth 

member of the Board of Directors of CEZ Power Company. Extension of the number of 

members of the Board of Director has been approved by Annual General Meeting of 

Shareholders taking place today.  

 

Martin Novak has been working for the CEZ Group since 2006.  First of all he worked in 

the position of Director of Accounting Department. From January 1, 2008 is a Chief 

Financial Officer of the CEZ Group. 


